
07 November 2023

• The IEC has announced the 18th and 19th of November 2023 as the first voter 

registration weekend for the 2024 General Elections.

• Government is calling on all eligible voters to register to vote for the 2024 General 

Elections at their nearest voting stations.

• Online voter registration has been open since February 2023 and citizens are urged to 

use this platform to register or update their details. 

• South Africans who have applied for their IDs are urged to visit their local Home Affairs 

office to collect their IDs. 

• The Department of Home Affairs will open its offices on Saturday, 11 November 2023 

from 8am to 1pm, to allow for the application and collection of IDs ahead of the voter 

registration weekend. 

• ID services will also be available at all Home Affairs offices during the voter registration 

weekend. 

• To register online, visit: https://www.elections.org.za/pw/voter/voter-registration-campaign

• Your voice, Your vote, Your power!

REGISTER TO VOTE       

https://www.elections.org.za/pw/voter/voter-registration-campaign

